
 

 

Dear Living Hope Family,   

In light of the rapidly changing situation of COVID-19 (coronavirus) the leadership team 

of Living Hope has decided to cancel services for this Sunday, March 15th.  We believe 

this decision is the wisest thing for us to do in order to protect those that are most 

vulnerable from contracting this virus. We encourage you to make wise decisions and 

follow the advice of your local and state authorities as it relates to the coronavirus. We 

will continue to update you on any further changes at Living Hope as it relates to this 

crisis.      

Please continue to check our website this weekend for a link to an online teaching that I 

will be providing about what happens when faith confronts fear and worry.  Let’s stay 

connected to one another as much as we can whether through social media, the phone 

or email.  Keep checking the website for other cancelations.   

We should also be reminded that God has designed his church to be most active in time 

of crisis, to provide for one another and the local community we serve.  God promises 

us that He is ultimately in control and that we, His church is to be a vessel for comfort 

and peace in times such as these.  We look forward to what God is going to do.    

It can be easy to be driven by fear and worry but be reminded that those things do not 

come from God. Don’t be afraid, for I am with you.  Don’t be discouraged, for I am your 

God. I will strengthen you and help you. I will hold you up with my victorious right hand.      

Isaiah 41:10   

   

Thanks,   

Pastor Al 


